
 
From: Midwest Ag Future <info@midwestagfuture.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 3:32 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] HP22-001 Docket Comments 
 
Attached are additional comments we have collected from members of the Midwest Ag Future coalition in 
support of the Summit carbon capture project.  
 


